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1176 Dale St. N.
St. Paul, Mn. 55117

Mr. Buckrey,

On April 26, 2012 I made an inspection at your property. At that time I gave you a verbal notice to
clean up your lot and bring it into compliance with the conditions of your license within 30 days. We
have received several complaints since that time so I am writing to inform you that you have until
May 25, 2012 to correct the violations of the conditions on your license.

There were many violations of your conditions some being where the cars are being parked, cars
with major body parts missing, repair of vehicles on the exterior, storage of tires,vehicle part and
similar items outside around the building.

I am enclosing a copy of the site plan that was approved and the conditions that you signed.

This is a serious matter that could result in adverse action against all your licenses. Please contact me
if you have any questions. I can be reached at (651) 266-9110.

Respectfully,
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Kristina Schweinler
Sr. License Inspector

Cc: Christine Rozek, Deputy Director
Meghan Kisch, Assistant City Attorney
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